
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 6/20/2012 4:53:38 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: by the way... 

It may take longer. I got a no from the business VPs. I need to work on it. 

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 4:20 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: by the way... 

.. .1 told Pres Peevey yesterday that you are gonna fix the IBEW issue for the benefit of all 
ratepayers and will send me and him an email to that effect by end of this week. 

Regards © 

marzia 
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